
HARVARD UNIVERSITY 

JOHN FITZGERALD KENNEDY SCHOOL OF GOVERNMENT 

INSTITUTE OF POLITICS 

Dear Hr. Willia~, 

\ 

29 April 1969 

78 MouNT AuBURN STREET 

.CAMBRIDGE 02138 

Many thanks for your letter of April 22 and the materials on the 
Atlanta Urban Corps. 

We should be delighted to participate in the Urban Coprs except that 
we have already placed all of the students in this year's intern 
program. In all, this amounts to 32 students who will be at work in 
local and state governmental agencies throughout the nation this 
coming summer. We have great hopes for the success of this program, 
and for its expansion nex t summer. 

If I may, then, I shall put your materials into the file for next 
year's program, and be getting directly in touch with you sometime 
early in the fall. In fact, the South is that geographical area 
that is most under-represente~ in our placements for this coming 
summer, and we should therefore b e most anxious to place an outstanding 
student with you next summer. 

Again, then, many thanks for thinking of us. With best wishes and 
regards, I am, 

Sincerely, 

John P. Reardon 
(signed in his absence) 

copy to The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr . 
Mayor 

Mr. Sam -A. Williams 
Staff Director 
Atlanta Urban Corps 
30 Courtland Street , N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 




